WE SUPPORT PARKING FOR CAMPUS CORNER

We STRONGLY SUPPORT the 211 W. Boyd Project as is currently proposed in the rezoning application before
the City of Norman. We believe that well designed and ideally located parking facilities such as this will provide an
opportunity to bring hundreds of new customers within very easily walkable proximity to the Campus Corner district. An
infusion of many new people into this vibrant area will be a dynamic and exciting leap forward for the CC District, and is
a logical next step in the growth of this wonderful area of Norman. Please support the 211 W. Boyd project as currently
proposed and help us take Campus Corner to the next level of distinction in our great community. Thank you!
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